
 

girlscoutsccc.org/events 800-822-2427 

Stepping Out is a course designed to prepare adult volunteers, both leaders and troop caregivers in the              

supervision of girls outside of the regular meeting.  After completing this course, you will be equipped with the 

skill necessary to safely and effectively lead girls to step out into the world through fieldtrips and travel.  This 

course is also a stepping stone between a regular troop meeting and wider outdoor experiences.  This course    

covers the skills and planning steps so adults can provide girls with safe and enjoyable daytime experiences      

outside the meeting place. 

This class will be taught in person.  If we are not able to meet inside per the county COVID guidelines, we will find 

an outdoor location.    

The California Blueprint for a Safer Economy is the basis for permitting in-person activities hosted by volunteers. 

Parents and volunteers should consult this guidance to decide whether or not to attend an in-person Girl Scout 

meeting or event or to allow their girl attend. 

You will need to complete an online test after the class to complete your certification.   

Stepping Out Certification must be renewed every three years. 

Wednesday, July 14, 2021  6:00 PM—8:30 PM 

1119 Chorro St.  San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

Adult Volunteers 

All Adults 

Registration Closes July 12, 2021 

Register via Doubleknot. 

Cancellation and refund requests must be made in writing by emailing Customer Care. No refunds will be issued for registration fees of less than $10 per individual. 

There are no refunds after deadline, except for medical reasons. Refunds for medical reasons will only be processed if notification is made before the event and is  

followed within one week by a written refund request accompanied by a note from a physician. No refunds will be issued for no-shows. The $25.00 Girl Scout     

membership fee is non-refundable. 


